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~ Media Advisory ~ 
 

Springfield Police running in the Law Enforcement Torch Run; 
benefitting the Special Olympics 

 
 
On June 1st, 2009, at 10:00 a.m.; the Springfield Police will be running the Special Olympics 

Torch through the City of Springfield; handing it off to the Eugene Police Department and 

continuing the run with Eugene Police Department, through Eugene.  The torch will make its 

way through Oregon, ending at the Special Olympics summer games in Portland. 

 

The Springfield Police Department has been raising money for the Special Olympics throughout 

the year, and now will be participating in the running of the torch to show their support. 

 

Starting at the Springfield Police Department, 230 4th Street, the runners will head north on 

Pioneer Parkway East, toward Centennial Blvd, continuing west on Centennial and making their 

way to the Serbu Youth Campus; where runners will continue on with Eugene Police, ending at 

Valley River Center. 

 

For interviews or photo opportunities; please contact Jenny Stolt at 541.726.3714. 
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